
Roger Clap Family Newsletter 617-635-8672
Tuesday, January 7, 2025 35 Harvest Street Dorchester

Dear Roger Clap Families,
Thank you for your support in making our first days in 2025 a success! Please see below for recommendations
of who at the Roger Clap to contact for different questions or concerns. We are lucky to have a wonderful
student support team and we want to ensure our families know how they can use all the resources we have
available! You can also call the school to request to speak with any of these staff members 617-635-8672.

Name & Role What can they support you with? What is their email?

Ms. Imani Watson,
School Secretary

● Change of dismissal plan (call by 3:00pm!)
● Setting up a meeting with your learner’s teacher
● Helping to relay a message to your learner during the day
● BPS Policies
● Sharing an absence

iwatson2@bostonpublischools.org

Mrs. Deidre Degraffenreid-Parnell
Family Liaison

● Family Resources (food, housing)
● Attendance Support
● BPS Transportation Needs

ddegraffenreid@bostonpublischoo
ls.org

Ms. Elizabeth Centeio,
School Nurse

● Reporting a COVID-19 absence
● Sharing new health updates, allergy information
● Connecting with your learner’s medical team (clinic, hospital, etc.)

ebarroscenteio@bostonpublischoo
ls.org

Ms. Susan Lovett,
School Social Worker

● Sharing specific social & emotional needs of a learner
and/or family

● Requesting resources on mental health
● Sharing bullying concerns

slovett@bostonpublischools.org

Ms. Genet Mehari,
Instructional Coach

● Sharing an academic concerns
● Understanding BPS Assessments (MAP, ACCESS, MCAS)
● Requesting additional academic support

gmehari@bostonpublicschools.org

Ms. Sarah Moore,
Special Education Coordinator

● Requesting or rescheduling an IEP/504 meeting
● Checking in on service providers
● Getting a copy of your learner’s IEP/504 plan
● Learning about Special Education services

smoore3@bostonpublischools.org

Upcoming Events & Reminders:
● Tuesday, January 14 - Family Council Meeting at 5pm (on Zoom)
● Thursday, January 16 - 8:30 – 9:30am - Coffee & Tea with the Principal: Join Roger Clap caregivers

and the Family Council in a conversation about our school. Ask questions. Share feedback. Enjoy
some breakfast treats. Connect with other caregivers! Childcare provided!

● Monday, January 20 - No School
● Thursday, January 23 - Popcorn Day (Volunteers needed!) - Bring $1

School Site Council Meeting - TOMORROW –
Wednesday, January 8, 2025 at 6pm

Zoom with Spanish, Vietnamese, Cape Verdean Creole & Haitian Creole Interpretation
Share feedback. Learn about the school’s 2025-2026 budget. Receive updates about the school!

All families welcomed & encouraged to attend this important meeting!

In partnership,
Emma Fialka-Feldman, Principal




